
 
 
 
 
         
October 5, 2023 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Chairman Daniel C. Goldner 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. - DW 23-020 
 Step II Settlement Agreement – Exhibits  
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 The Commission scheduled a hearing for The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc.’s 
Request for Step II Rate Adjustment for October 11, 2023. On October 2, 2023, the Commission 
deferred any ruling on Intervenor Karen Steele’s Motion to Submit Video Evidence until the 
hearing date. The Company filed a Joint Exhibit list and Witness List on October 3, 2023, 
enumerating the Settling Parties agreed the exhibits would consist of documents previously filed 
with the Commission on September 8, 2023.  
 
 The Company has formally marked the previously identified exhibits pursuant to the 
Commissions Hearing Guidelines dated April 6, 2023 and consistent with the Company’s 
previously filed Exhibit List as filed on October 3, 2023.   

 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this matter.  
  
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony S. Augeri 
 
      Anthony S. Augeri 
      General Counsel 
 
TA/ht 
 
Enclosure (4)  
 
e cc:  service list 
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